
WHO: Macon County Environmental Management 

 

WHAT: Recycling strings of  unwanted Christmas lights 

 

WHEN: December 2, 2024 - January 31, 2025 

 

WHERE: Macon County Recycling Center 

         151 W. Wood St. 

         Decatur, IL 62526 

 

WHY: To recycle unwanted Christmas lights and 

   keep them out of  the landfill 

 

NOTE: Working and non-working strings of  lights      

    are acceptable for drop-off. 

    Please remove packaging prior to drop-off. 

    NO PLASTIC OR PAPER BAGS  

    NO CARDBOARD BOXES 
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